
HIMACHAL PRADESH 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

No.-SRDD-W.A.-D.0.F.L/2022-23-H S6 To 
Dated:0 1/037 

The Divisional Forest Officer, 
Shimla Forest Division, Shimla-2 

Construction link road from PHC Badahari Gurshali to village 
Dawath Teshil & Distrctict Shimla H.P. 

Subject: 

Reference:- Your office letter No. 295 dated 18.04.2022. 

With reference to above, in this regard, The point wise reply to the 

observations raised by the your office is submitted as under:- 

1. The construction of link road from PHC Badahari to Gurshali Dawath 
road is not constructed till date. But the PHC Badheri Gurshali road 

was constructed by the B.D.O Mashobra. Now the soling has been 
laying by this department as per fund received form DRDA. 

2 The PHC Badahari Gurshali to village Dawath is not exist4oad and 
this is new propòed road. 

3. This road is new proposed road. 

This is for your kind information and necessary action. 

Executive Engineer, 
^himla Rural Division, 
HHP PWD, Dhami, 

1. Copy to the Superintending Engineer, 4th Circle,HP.PWD., Shimla-3 for 
information please. 

2. Copy to the Assistant ngineer,Jutogh Sub-Divison, HP.PWD., Jutogh, for information and necessary action. 

Executive Engineer, 
Shimla Rural Division, 
HP.PWD, Dhami 
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